

Dear [[NAME_FIRST]],

We know that COVID-19 has caused significant disruptions, including serious financial hardships. Students with unexpected or other financial challenges due to COVID-19 can submit the **COVID-19 Emergency Assistance Application** to apply for additional funding provided by the federal government.

Be sure to complete the COVID-19 Emergency Assistance Application as soon as possible. Applications will be processed in the order they are received and until funds are exhausted.

Once you have completed your application, please allow 14 business days for our office to process your request and reach out to you via email. Your Rutgers Financial Aid Offer Letter will be updated if your appeal is granted.

APPLY NOW

Sincerely, Office of Financial Aid

Please do not reply to this email. This email has been sent from an unmonitored email account. For further assistance, please contact your regional office to speak with a financial aid representative.

